Linda Lye

From: Bott, Michael <MikeBott@news10.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 5:44 PM
To: Wells, Timothy; Jensen, Thomas
Subject: FW: Stingray Records

From: Bowman, Lisa R. [mailto:lbowman@sacsheriff.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 5:30 PM

To: Bott, Michael

Subject: RE: Stingray Records

Hi Michael,
My apologies for not getting back with you yesterday...
| posed your question to the Undersheriff, and his reply is as follows:

While | am not familiar with what San Jose has said, my understanding is that the acquisition or use of this technology
comes with a strict non-disclosure requirement. Therefore it would be inappropriate for us to comment about any
agency that may be using the technology.

Undersheriff James Lewis

Sergeant Lisa R Bowman

Sheriff's Spokesperson

Sacramento County Sheriff's Department
Media Bureau

711 G Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

916-874-5601

Ibowman@sacsheriff.com

From: Bott, Michael [MikeBott@news10.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 4:08 PM
To: Bowman, Lisa R.

Subject: RE: Stingray Records

Hi Lisa,

| haven't heard back from you and | want to give you guys the benefit of the doubt here before | print anything. Are you
guys saying that San Jose PD is wrong and you don't use Stingray/IMSI technology or just saying you are not
commenting? Thanks - Michael

From: Bowman, Lisa R. [mailto:lbowman@sacsheriff.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 12:45 PM
To: Bott, Michael




Subject: RE: Stingray Records

Hi Michael,
I've re-consulted our Legal Department and they have nothing new to add.

Sergeant Lisa R Bowman

Sheriff's Spokesperson

Sacramento County Sheriff's Department
Media Bureau

711 G Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

916-874-5601

Ibowman@sacsheriff.com

From: Bott, Michael [mailto:MikeBott@news10.net]
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:03 PM

To: Bowman, Lisa R.

Subject: RE: Stingray Records

Hi Lisa,

Any idea when you will have some info on this? The story will run sometime this week, but | want to give you an
opportunity to respond. Thanks

Michael

From: Bowman, Lisa R. [mailto:lbowman@sacsheriff.com]
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 12:28 PM

To: Bott, Michael

Subject: Re: Stingray Records

Thank you, Michael--I'll research it!!
Sent from my iPhone

> On Feb 14, 2014, at 10:55 AM, "Bott, Michael" <MikeBott@news10.net> wrote:

>

> Hi Lisa,

>

> Here is the document from San Jose that references SSD in 3 different places. Their Stingray was funded through a
grant from the California Emergency Management Agency... as part of the Bay Area UASI initiative. They reference you
guys in a few places...saying they've contacted law enforcement that uses the technology. I'm circling back to you guys
because the PRA | submitted to you guys asking for contracts & Grant applications for Harris equipment only came back
showing the purchase of some sort of radio...but nothing to do with Stingrays.

>

> Thanks

>




> Michael
> <San Jose PD Stingray.pdf>



